THE BOARD OF EDUCATION OF THE NORTH WILDWOOD
SCHOOL DISTRICT OF THE COUNTY OF CAPE MAY
NORTH WILDWOOD, NJ 08260

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
HEALTH INSURANCE BROKER SERVICES

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Education of the North Wildwood School District of the County of Cape May
is seeking the above Request for Proposals for the 2024-2025 school year.

All necessary RFP specifications and proposal forms can be obtained at https://www.mmace.com/ or by calling the
Board of Education Office at 609-729-4649 ext. 634.

All proposals must be received in the Business Office of the North Wildwood School District at 1201 Atlantic Avenue,
North Wildwood, NJ 08260 on or before Wednesday, November 13, 2024 by 10:00a.m. All properly submitted sealed
proposals will be publicly opened, announced, and recorded in the Business Office at the above date and time for
consideration by the Board of Education at the November 18, 2024 Regular Board meeting.

The Board of Education shall not be responsible for the loss, non-delivery, late delivery or physical condition of RFPs
sent by mail or courier service.

All respondents are required to comply with the requirements of N.J.S.A. 10:5-31 et seq., and N.J.A.C. 17:27 et seq.
The Board of Education reserves the right to reject any proposals, pursuant to N.J.S.A. 18A:18A-2(s), (1), (X), (y),

N.J.S.A. 18A:18A-4(a-c), and N.J.S.A. 18A:18A-22, and to waive minor informalities or non-material exceptions, that
may be in the best interest of the Board.

Dawn Cottrell,
Business Administrator/Board Secretary



